
 

 

 

TOWN OF WORCESTER, VERMONT 
 

MINUTES OF THE SELECTBOARD-REGULAR MEETING 
 

04 Sept. 2018 
 

Selectboard members present: Chris Casey and Paul Hill, Jr. 

Selectboard members absent: Ted Lamb 

Guests present: Katie Winklejohn, Brian Powers, Stew Clark and Daniel Chaplin 

Chris called the meeting to order at 6:28 PM. 

The minutes for the 8/20/18 meeting were reviewed. No additions or corrections were 

proposed. Chris made a motion to approve, 2nd by Paul.  Minutes were approved.   

 

Road Commissioner’s report –  

• Brian reported that the work on Hancock Brook Road is complete.  A grant form 

RPC funded this project.   

• The sand for this winter’s road needs will be delivered sometime next week.   

• Tyler Whalen is going to start working part-time on as “as needed basis.”   

• Brian mentioned that the Town has road weight ordinances in place but we will 

need to update some ordinances for more specific weight restrictions.  

 

Town Clerk’s report –  

• Katie reported that she is almost caught up from the issues caused by the crash of 

the computer’s hard-drive and thinks the work on the Town Hall will begin 

shortly.  

• The Vermont League of Cities & Towns (VCLT) wants to assist the Town in 

reviewing the Personnel Policy.   

• VCLT will also supply some sample templates of noise ordinances.  

 
New Business:     
 
Old Business:  

 

Public Input:  

Daniel Chaplin attended to ask what was the status of the board’s discussions concerning 

the recent music festival held by his neighbor, Josh Seidman.  Chris told Daniel that the 

board was looking into the process of creating a noise ordinance. 

 

Stew Clark came to the meeting to express his appreciation for the Town’s approach in 

creating the budget.  In an earlier meeting, Stew expressed some concern about the 

budgeting process but said that after he examined the town report more closely, he felt tht 

the Town had done a good job in the process.  

 

Correspondence:   

None 

 

Announcements:   The next regularly scheduled Selectboard meeting will be held at the 

town office on September 17th, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 



 

 

 

Bills:  Signed as presented. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:23 PM.  

 

Attest:  


